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Currently

· Our two additional staff members have migrated the content for seven sites.  They are currently working on three additional sites (Biochemistry, Counseling, and Orientation).

· Site maps are being created for three high-priority sites (International Affairs, Career Development, Registrar). When these are complete, we will begin working on the sites identified by the task force as top priority within their colleges and divisions.

· Final checkouts are in progress for 14 additional sites.  Our core staff performs the final checkouts. Ten of these are sites were largely completed before the new approach, and we are documenting the structure of these sites and verifying that all pages are reachable by navigation before we remove the red badge.

· The approval queue is now under control, with all items submitted on or before April 28 now live on the site. Submissions of news items and other vital information are turned around in less than 24 hours. Turnaround time for entire sites is generally a day or two.

April 2008 Achievements 

· The new Web Task Force has met twice.

· The Web Team has added two temporary staff members who will serve until July 15, 2008.

· The core Web Team has met with each task force representative to review progress to date and prioritize upcoming work.

· Fifteen of 167 sites are complete (meaning they no longer need the big red link to the old version of the site.

· X:\Public\WebTaskForce has been configured as a repository for all incoming website materials from our task force representatives.

· Everything on the old central calendar (www.events.iup.edu) has been moved to the appropriate calendar in the CMS. (We will create a replacement for the central calendar this summer by aggregating material from all the individual unit calendars into the new Inside IUP calendar.)

· A collection of more than 1,300 images from our university photographer are now available within Ektron.  Whenever people appear in these photographs, we have signed permission forms on file granting us permission to use these images on the web.

· All pages containing “boilerplate” (more, accurately, instructions to web maintainers) have now been unpublished, making them unavailable to the public. These pages are still available to web maintainers, who need only enter the appropriate information and submit them for publication to “reactivate them.” (Note that, because this process affected only pages that had been untouched since their initial generation, in some cases boilerplate may still appear—for instance, when a web maintainer edited a page but did not erase the boilerplate.)

· News feeds now have working archives that differentiate new posts from older ones.

· With the aid of Ektron several technical bugs have been resolved, including an issue where Ektron inserted large amounts on unneeded code into each page on the site.

· Research-based standards for form design have been created and are being applied to all new HTML forms on the site.

Known Issues

· Aliases are not working properly, so Ektron may incorrectly display
    http://www.iup.edu/services/ 
as
   http://www.iup.edu/home.aspx?id=7511 
Ektron is aware of this issue and we have a solution in testing.
· IT Services has an additional 12 open support cases with Ektron, 

